
 

 
Charge to the Local Government Education Committee 

 
December 1, 2024 

 

On behalf of NASPAA President Mohamad Alkadry, the charge for the NASPAA Local 
Government Education Committee for 2024-2025 is below. The Committee is expected to use 
the reporting tool (attached) to monitor its progress. A report is to be presented at the March 
2025 Executive Council meeting. 

The Committee is charged with: 

1. Promoting Partner Resources: Leverage the expertise and experience of Committee 
members working with peer organizations, and create a comprehensive list of resources 
to support NASPAA members. These resources should align with NASPAA’s mission to 
promote excellence in education and training for public service. The completed list 
should be included in the Committee’s March 2025 report to the Council. 

2. Creating a Local Government Advocacy Toolkit: Develop a toolkit that includes 
resources for programs of all sizes to work with and advocate for public service values 
with their local governments. This toolkit should be included in the Committee’s March 
2025 report to the Council. 

3. Partner Forum: Preparing a partner forum, either as a webinar to be held in Spring 2025 
or as part of the 2025 NASPAA Annual Conference in October. The Forum should include 
a section on the Local Government Advocacy Toolkit.  
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sQa9WXOSDba9lNn5KK3ngNr8rFoAKI5Y/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A_nJgyakQwz8w76GDIXp1H3Ooqk_C6b9SkX2pt89j80/edit?usp=sharing

